

February 18, 2022

Sean Parnell Chancellor University of Alaska Anchorage 3211 Providence Drive Anchorage, AK 99508-8054

Dear Chancellor Parnell:

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 18-20, 2022, concerning the Fall 2021 Mid-Cycle Review of University of Alaska Anchorage.

Accreditation

Accept the Report

Future Evaluations

- Year 6 Standard 2 Policies, Regulations, and Financial Review Fall 2024
- Year 7 Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness Fall 2025

NWCCU is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions while contributing to public accountability, and we thank you for your continued support of this process. If you have questions about any of the information in this letter, please contact your staff liaison, Dr. Mac Powell, at mpowell@nwccu.org.

Sincerely,

Sonny Ramaswamy

President

cc: Dr. Susan Marie Kalina, Vice Provost for Academic Affairs and Institutional Effectiveness

Ms. Sheri Buretta, Chair of the Board

Dr. Constance Tucker, Vice Provost, Educational Improvement and Innovation, Oregon Health and Science University